LEGISLATIVE DAY & PIE SIGNUPS
Deadline:  December 3, 2013
Harrisburg Capitol

Check www.chaponline.com for details and updates
 

ORIENTATION MEETING:  Wednesday, December 11, will be the day we gather at the Capitol to petition our government! You may enter the building via the fountain entrance on Commonwealth Avenue, which will take you right into the new rotunda, or you may come through the main rotunda along 3rd Street, walk past the main staircase and down the escalator. There will be security officers at both entrances if you need directions and CHAP will have a display table by the cafeteria area in the new rotunda (East Wing). Please arrive early so that you will have time to drop off your pies at the CHAP table, where they will be assigned a recipient, and pick up your family packets. All participants will then gather in Room 302 of the Irvis Office Building for orientation and training at 8:30 AM. Afterwards, we will disperse to visit our assigned legislators.

 

PAMPHLETS & HANDOUTS:  Each family will be provided with a packet of information and assigned to visit a member of the House and/or Senate Education Committee. The packet will have some talking points for you to use, a folder to leave with the legislators about homeschooling and with copies of the law that we want to be changed, then a folder for each family with educational information and a certificate of attendance for each participating homeschool student.

 

PIES:  Those who sign up should bake at least two pies in disposable tins that do not need to be returned. They must be home-made, not store bought. A few sugar-free and gluten-free pies would be appreciated for our legislators with dietary restrictions. All pies must be clearly labeled with the ingredients and your name, phone number and legislative district. If you wish, you may also include the recipe. Please place the pies inside a gallon-size storage or freezer bag with the above information under the pan.
Those who are unable to bring pie can help cover the cost of Legislative Day expenses with a contribution of $10 per family. Please write out your checks to CHAP and bring it along or mail to: Christian Homeschool Association of Pennsylvania at 231 N. Chestnut St., Palmyra PA 17078.
 
PROTOCOLS: We will be guests in a professional office building conducting the official business of our state. Noise and activity must be kept to a minimum. Because the intent of Legislative Day is to make the most effective presentation possible and to facilitate conversation with our legislators, young children must be closely supervised. Out of respect for our officials, dress as if you are going to church. God does look at the heart, but men look at the appearance. "Sunday best" sets us apart, shows respect, and makes a good impression.  
-    -    -    -    -    -    -    -    -    -    -    -    -    -    -    -    -    -    -    -    -    -    -    -    -     -    -    -    -    -    - 

 
Legislative "Pie" Day 2013
PIE SIGNUPS
 

Your Name: __________________________________________________  Phone: ______________________

 

Number of children attending Legislative Day _________ Their ages: _________________________________

 

Address: ___________________________________________  E-mail: _______________________________

 

             _________________________________________________  Zip Code: _______________________ 

 
Number of Pies:____  Number of Special Diet Pies: 100% Gluten Free____  Sugar Free____
                       ____  I will be unable to bring pies but will contribute $10 for Legislative Day.
Print and use this form to hand out to others. 

Please email the above information to: cmoore@chaponline.com

